HELP MAKE SULLTVAN ELEMENTARY'S

PLAYGROUND DREAMNS COME TRUET

Dear parents and potential donors;

As you may or may not know our playground is nearing its end of life cycle and no longer meets the safety requirements of the
Surrey School District. As such, our playground is slated for removal in late spring of 2022. Our fundraising committee has been
working tirelessly to raise the $196,415.10 needed to replace our aging playground and we're asking for your help!

Any donations made go straight to our playground replacement project (pictured above) which will be installed shortly after the
removal of the current playground. We've had some great feedback from parents within the school and we're extremely excited
to be able to showcase this new playground for all of you to see. The playground has a variety of equipment that meets the
criteria for all ages within the school and will no doubt be a big hit with the kids when put in.

We're asking you to please consider making a donation to our project and no amount is too small.

If you're interested in making a donation please return this form, along with a check, to the school or contact us at
sullivanplayground@gmail.com to find out how to make an online donation. For parents sending checks please make them
payable to School District 36 and put a memo on it fo state Sullivan Elementary playground replacement.

We also know that many of our parents work outside of the home. Would your company be interested in donating? Please
contact us at sullivanplayground@gmail.com for more information on how they can become a donor.

Thank you,

Sullivan Elementary Playground Committee

YES - 1 WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TOWARDS THE PLAYGROUND ADDITION!

O $100 O $150 O $200 O Other Amount $

Name:

Mailing Address:

Email: Phone Number:

O Yes, | would like a tax receipt emailed to me (for donations $50 and over)



